
Lake Central’s mobile library is here to make summer learning fun and accessible for 

everyone!  The UNI is scheduled to be at different parks in Dyer, Schererville, and St. John 

during the Month of June (9:00 - 12:00).  Students are able to come and visit the 

different locations where they can check out library books and summer fun kits.  Join us 

for a summer filled with knowledge and joy.  We hope to see you there!  Ms. Rose 

 

 


